
Seminar  organized by IEEE ED in Gdynia 

On 17 May 2019 in the Faculty of Electrical Engineering of Gdynia Maritime University 
takes place technical meeting co-organized by Polish Section of IEEE Chapter ED-15. 

During this meeting Professor Andrzej Napieralski from 	 ód�  University of Technology did 
presented the lecture titled „From PERPLEXUS and DLL to ARUZ - a role of chance in 
scientific discovery", and PhD Wojciech Cichalewski – did presented the lecture titled „  
DMCS recent activities and projects in area of large scale facilities". 

In this meeting taken part 32 persons, in this 6 IEEE Members. 
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